
An application for a sound level variance has been received from Andrew Markey, Hangman 

Productions, for the Red Bull Crashed Ice event beginning January 9 through February 10, 2017.  

The event will be located around the Saint Paul Cathedral neighborhood.  Further details 

concerning this event will be forthcoming. 


